
Unit 2 (Years 1 & 2) Newsletter Summer 2 2023 

Woodland camp & Swimming 

Children are to come to school in their PE kit on      

swimming days. Snowy and Little Owls       

swimming day is Monday, Tawny Owls is    

Tuesday.   

 

Our woodland camp day is Monday. 

Home Learning and Supporting the Curriculum at home 

We have attached a selection of Knowledge Organisers, for you to use to support your child’s learning at home. These set out clearly what 

we expect children to learn and remember in that subject. Please use these at home to reinforce and help embed your child’s learning.  

Home learning: 

Make a piece of impermanent temporary art in your garden or at the beach, take photos of it over time to record how it changes.   

Make a collage using natural materials.  

Write a fact file about Andy Goldsworthy. Or research some more of Andy Goldsworthy’s pieces, pick your favourite and write about what 

you like about it.  

Our home learning projects will also be available on Teams, please see your child’s home-school link book for the logins.  Please support 

your child’s learning by reading with them at least three times a week, they will bring home a RWI book or a ZPD book, and a library book to 

share.  

British Value— Respect 

This half term within our curriculum, 

we are learning about the British Value 

of Respect. This is also one of our 

School Values. We will be looking at 

respect for nature and how a respect 

for nature will teach children to be 

respectful of differences around them 

in the wider world.  

School Value  

Determination: 

We would love 

to see examples 

of determination from home! 

Please share photos on Teams of 

the things your children achieve 

outside of school needing a  

brilliant sense of determination.  

Our Curriculum- Children in Key Stage 1 and 2 will enjoy a long and short enquiry each half term.  

Our first Learning Enquiry this term is Art —The children will delve into the exciting world of art and nature in the outdoors through the 
remarkable artist Andy Goldsworthy. The Knowledge Organiser is attached. Please use it to reinforce and repeat the learning at home. 

Our short enquiry is a Geography fieldwork based enquiry. We will be looking at the human and physical features of Preston Beach. This will 
include a trip to the beach to spot these features. There is no cost to parents for this trip. 

Dates to remember 

Trip to South Devon College—Friday 23rd June 

Art trip to the beach—Tuesday 4th July 

Year 2 sleepover—Friday 7th July (further information to follow) 

Sports Day—Monday 10th July (Unit 2 12:45pm-2pm) 

Geography trip to beach—Wednesday 12th July 

Summer Fair—Friday 14th July 

Transition days in new classes—20th and 21st July 

Last day before summer holidays—Wednesday 26th July 

Maths—In Year 1 we are learning about 2D shapes, 

particularly focusing on the properties of 2D shapes 

and being able to reason about shapes and non 

shapes. We will then learn about money using coins 

and notes.  

Year 2s will be continuing to learn all about measure, 

before consolidating the topics covered this year. This 

will make sure that they are really confident in the 

year 2 curriculum before they move up to year 3.   
 

Literacy  
Our literacy is linked to a book ’You can’t hide a Lion at 
School’ - the children will be writing their own story about 
bringing their own toy animal to school.  
Later in the half term we will be exploring a beautiful poetry 
book called ‘Tell me a Dragon’. The children will create and 
write poetry about their own dragons.  
 
As a school we are particularly focusing on improving the 

children’s handwriting and spelling, our literacy lessons will 

be reflecting this.  

Messages 

Please continue to contact the school office by email  admin@preston.torbay.sch.uk or 

phone 01803 607075 with any questions or queries. There is also lots of useful       

information, as well as event dates and term dates, on our school website  https://

www.preston.torbay.sch.uk/ 

 

Please remember to order your child’s lunch online.  

 

The gates open at 8.40am—children are welcomed into class at 8.50am.  The class 

teacher is available at the end of the day for any quick queries or messages. 
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